
STUDENT DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 2018 

The Career Guidance and Placement Cell of K.C. Das Commerce College organised one 

Student Development Programme on 10th September, 2018 in collaboration with Asia-

Pacific Institute of Management, New Delhi. The programme mainly targeted the students 

from B.Com 5th Semester and BBA Department of the College. A total of 114 students 

attended the event. 

 

 

 


